
Subject line: We want your feedback on the Gasoline and Diesel Fuel Update Report

Today, the U.S. Energy Information Administration (EIA) launched a customer survey requesting

feedback on the Gasoline and Diesel Fuel Update Report (GDFU). This survey is voluntary and 

your responses are confidential. All responses are aggregated with other survey responses to 

ensure anonymity.

This three-minute survey helps us make improvements to this report. We are specifically 
interested in learning about:

 your specific data and information needs;
 how you use and access these data; and
 what retail on-highway diesel fuel prices are useful to you.

This survey will only be open to the first 5,000 respondents, so be sure to provide your 

feedback. 

Thank you


